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NEWSLETTER — 8th March 2019

This week at Cavalry:
We have all been enjoying Book Week!
e Year 1 have loved reading ‘Dogger’. They have used lots of lovely vocabulary in their writing.
e Year 2 have been inspired by the book ‘The Day the Crayons Quit’. The children have written
fabulous letters convincing the crayons to come back to Duncan.
e Year 4 looked at exciting story openers, including Harry Potter, Percy Jackson and ‘A Series of
Unfortunate Events’.
e Year 5 have read some extracts from Macbeth. They wrote brilliant letters from Lady Macbeth
to her husband.
e Nursery enjoyed going on a bear hunt outside with their parents too at our Stay & Play
workshops.
e Year 6 held a ‘reading café’ in the classrooms, sampling some new authors.
e Reception watched a video clip of a dragon flying across OUR playground, then found a
mysterious egg. They also loved their visit to March Library.
e Year 3 loved their visit to Reception to share books with a younger child.
And meanwhile 47 children from Y5 and Y6 have thoroughly enjoyed a wet and windy week in North
Wales! They have completed hill walking, climbing, abseiling and bushcraft, and every child has met
and overcome new challenges.

Coming up soon:
11th March — Science Week including Dinosaur event on Friday 15%.
12t & 13t March — parents’ evening appointments in school
12t March — Year 3 visit to Flag Fen
14t March - final meeting about Burwell House Residential visit at 4.30 in the school hall.
Friday 15" March — Red Nose Day — wear something red and donate £1
22" March — Year 4 visit to West Stow
27t March — Year 6 visit to Leicester — National Space Museum
15t to 3™ April — Y3 residential visit to Burwell House
2" April — Year 5 visit to Stansted Mountfitchet Castle.
Friday 5t April — last day of Spring term
Tuesday 23" April — school and nursery re-open for the summer term
All term dates for the year ahead can be found on the school website.
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